
Ambassador Joy Ogwu of Nigeria told Sister of Mercy Deirdre Mullan, that her 
booklet: 
There is a Girl out there who needs YOU was never more needed! 
 
As girls worldwide continue to face violence, abduction and all forms of 
discrimination - “We must do all we can to educate and rasie awareness to the plight 
of the Girl Child and to ensure that no child – girl or boy risks being attacked for 
simply seeking an education.” 
The booklet is available by contacting  Sister Deirdre at Deirdremullanun@aol.com 
but hurry as they are now moving very fast! 
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